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September 14, 2021

Dear Customer,

Thank you for your inquiry regarding IBOCO Corporation actions with respect to TSCA
chemical restrictions. Please be advised of the following: ALL IBOCO PRODUCTS.

Under the structure of the TSCA regulation, IBOCO Corporation is a supplier of “articles” to our
customers. We do not manufacture or supply “substances” or “preparations” and our articles do not
involve the “intentional release of substances.” Ergo, we foresee no declaration obligation for the
products we supply. IBOCO Corporation articles do not intentionally contain any of the 5 PBT
chemicals listed under TSCA section 6(h) declared as per the candidate list released January, 2021.

Please feel free to contact us directly should you have further questions.

Regards,

Larry M Darst

President, IBOCO Corporation

***This information is based on our current level of knowledge and covers our finished
products as supplied/produced by IBOCO Corporation at the date of issue. IBOCO Corporation
makes no warranties, express or implied, and assumes no liability in connection with any use of this
information.



